

Dear Applicant,

Welcome to Walnut Tree Walk Primary School. We are delighted that you are interested in the position of Headteacher and look forward to meeting you.

You are applying for a position at a school that has been much loved and cared for by the current Headteacher who is retiring in July. We value the ethos and the very supportive community that she has built up over the years.

Now is the time of great change in the school and we are looking for a new Headteacher who can move the school forward in this climate of educational change and yet retain the values that we hold.

We can offer a very supportive and hard-working staff in a school with a relatively stable roll, successful attainment and progress results as well as a creative and engaging curriculum.

The children are amazing and want to do their best for all the staff and deserve a Headteacher who will value and keep it secure for the future. We, the governing body, are keen to secure a person who can keep this 'ship' on course and secure a stable future for the school.

Please visit us to look around the school and meet the staff and pupils. Visits can be arranged by calling Nicola Hall via the school office on 020 7735 1402 or emailing nhall@wtwschool.co.uk.

I look forward to receiving your application.

Yours faithfully,

Wilf Thomas-Smith Chair of Governors